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Discontinued Product Notice 

Metcal PS-CA1 and PS-HC1 Discontinued Immediately 

 

 

 

    

 

 

The Metcal PS-CA1 Coil assembly and PS-HC1 Hand-piece with coil 

assembly are discontinued, effective immediately.  This hand-piece and 

coil assembly were used on the PS-900 soldering system, and the 

obsolete PS-800 soldering system.  The PS-CA1 and PS-HC1 used the 

PHT series soldering tips. 

Current users of the PS-900 & PS-800 systems may upgrade to the PS-

HC3 Hand-piece (PS-H3) and coil assembly (PS-CA3), however this 

hand-piece works with the SxV series of tips.  PHT series tips are not 

compatible with the PS-HC3 hand-piece and coil assembly. 

 

Metcal will continue to manufacture the PHT series tips until the end of 

2018.  

 

Discontinued Part Numbers 

PS-CA1 Coil Assembly 

PS-HC1 Hand-piece and coil assembly 

 

PS-HC1 with tip 


